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STATE OF

COLORADO Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Anderson Changes

Agross@upstreampm.com <Agross@upstreampm.com> Thu, May 14, 2015 at 2:59 PM
To: "Housey - DNR, Melissa" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Melissa,

Please see my comments below. My apologies on the error with the MLVTs. They are not planned for this
location.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Andrea

1) Please provide the facility ID for the Deschant Farms Disposal facility. Facility ID # 441449

2) Ward is now placing a MLVT on the Location. Per our June 13, 2014 Policy on the use of Modular Large
Volume Storage Tanks, we will need the following information for the MLVT: Please remove the use of Modular
Large Volume Storage Tanks. Please see the revised Rig Layout.

The following information regarding a proposed MLVT will be included on the Form 24 or Form 4:
manufacturer or vendor of the MILVT, number and size(s) of the MLVTs, anticipated timeframe MLVTs will be
onsite, a Location Drawing indicating where the MLVTs will be located with respect to other facility equipment,
property boundaries, and the Operator’s certification that the MLVTs will be designed and implemented
consistent with this policy.

3) Please provide a separate statement under the BMP tab stating that Ward will comply with the COGCC June
13, 2014 Policy on the use of Modular Large Volume Storage Tanks.

Please remove the use of Modular Large Volume Storage Tanks. Please see the revised Rig Layout.

4) We identified a gap in the Buffer Zone to the south of the proposed Location where the production facilities
could be place. Please add additional siting rationale addressing this area and reasoning for not placing the
facilities there.

Ward was unable to place the production facilities south of the location that is outside of any buffer zone as it is
a different surface owner that Ward does not have a relationship with. Placing the production facilities outside of
the buffer zones would require more surface disturbance and disrupt other surface owner land use. The building
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unit owner that is closest to the production facilities and most likely the most impacted met with Ward on the
location. Placement of the production facilities were discussed and the building owner has no issues or

concerns with its placement.

From: Housey - DNR, Melissa [mailto:melissa.housey@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 1:17 PM

To: Agross@upstreampm.com

Cc: krodell@upstreampm.com

Subject: Anderson Changes

[Quoted text hidden]

ﬂ Anderson Rig Layout Revised 051415.pdf
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